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1_ WAYLAND BON BRIGHT
MANAGER

INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS

December 4, 1984

Mr. J. K. McNally, Business Manager
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of
Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO

P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, California 94596

Dear Mr. McNally:

This is to notify you, in accordance with the prov1s1ons of
Subsection 305.5(a) of the Physical Agreement, that effective December
1984, the Line Construction Department's Promotion - Demotion Geographic
Area No.3 will be merged with Area No.2.

The new Area No.2 shall consist of the following Divisions:
East Bay, San Joaquin, Stockton, Shasta, De SabIa, Colgate, Drum, and
Sacramento.

The Line Construction Department is not currently in a period
of demotion or layoff.

Sincerely,

MAS:sla



MEMO TO: All Business Representatives with PG&E Assignments

FROM: Darrel Mitchell

DATE: December 11, 1984

Attached for your information is a letter from Mr. Bonbright
regarding the Promotion-Demotion Geographic within General Construction
Line Department.

DM/lhb
attachment


